Dr. Narpinder Singh, Prof. & Head, Dept. of Food Science and Technology has
been awarded Fellowship of American Association of Cereal Chemistry (AACC)
international for his distinguish contribution to the field of Cereal Science and
Technology. This award will be conferred in an annual meeting of AACC
international (Cereal and Grain 19) to be held at Denver, Colorado, USA going
to be held w.e.f. Nov.3-5, 2019.

Dr. Narpinder Singh will be going to receive the award and he will also
present a research paper entitled “A comparison between grain and flour
characteristics of timely sown and late sown Indian bread wheat varieties” in
this annual meeting.



